
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
      

 Good News!  
 

On a once-in-a-lifetime trip to Spain, my husband and I were privileged to witness a Corpus Christi 

procession near Barcelona that wound its way from the church through the streets and back to the 

church. At the head of the procession was a large ornate monstrance with a consecrated host inside 

held aloft on a platform carried by some of the priests assisted by others. Following behind was anoth-

er priest incensing the monstrance and then the various church groups beginning with the children and 

including what I imagine were orders like the Knights of Columbus or the Solidarity of Mary. The 

mood was not solemn, but celebratory. Flowers marked the path and the participants. In a tradition da-

ting back to the sixteenth century, an egg was dancing on the water spout in the church fountain. We 

were enchanted. 

 

I do remember processions around my church—though never through the town—when I was a child, 

but they were solemn affairs and did not resemble the celebration we witnessed. What captured my 

imagination in Spain was the absolute joy on the faces of those processing. I remember the singing and 

the laughter and wonder, “What better response could we give to the Lord who gives himself to us in 

the Eucharist?” 

 

Whether we process or not, whether we are in prayer before the tabernacle or monstrance or just going 

about our day, let us project the joy that comes from knowing the Lord and encountering him under 

the appearances of bread and wine which have become the Body and Blood of Christ.  
 
Mary Katharine Deeley sundaybulletin@liguori.org 

         

  

 

 

 

                 

            Body and Blood of Christ 

                  May 28 & 29, 2016 

Lord’s Day Eucharist: Saturday at 5:00 pm 
Sunday at 9:00 am & 10:45 am             

P: 306-842-2129   F: 306-842-7818 

Parish E-mail - stvincent@sasktel.net 

Fr. Gerry’s E-mail - g.bauche@sasktel.net 

Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 

Office Hours – 8:30 to Noon &1:00 to 4:30 
Mission – St. Mary’s - Tribune 

  314 – 3rd Street 
  Weyburn, SK    
  S4H 0W7 

Sacraments 

Baptism:      Contact the office     
Reconciliation: Fri. 11:30 – 12:00  
         Sat. 4:00 – 4:40  
Matrimony:  Contact Fr. Gerry at least    
         8 months prior to wedding    
RCIA:      Contact the office             
   

Parish Team 
Pastor:  Rev. Gerry Bauche Emergency #861-3011 
Administrative Assistant: Janice Seitz (Mon. – Thurs) 
Parish Life Coordinators: MaryAnn Flaaten/Wendy Pitre  
Youth Minister:  Paula Reich 842-4288 & Elise Winter 
Caretaker: Rani Roettger      
Hall Convener:   Josie Klein 842-4481              

 
Parish Organization Contacts: 

Parish Council Chairperson – TBA     Parish Finance Chairperson – Marcy Labbie  Parish Council Members: Omer Marcotte, Bernie Kot, 
James Richards, Dr. Alain Lenferna Lynn Colquhoun, Pat Wolensky, Ken Kot, Don Vatamaniuk, Jim Wanner. 
K of C Grand Knight: Ron Klein (842-6192)    K of C Faithful Navigator: Jim Wanner (842-4014)   CWL President: Camille Goski (842-0321) 

Weyburn K of C Mtgs: Executive & Directors – 2nd Monday of every month, General Mtg. – 4th Monday of every month (Sept.-June) 
Weyburn CWL – General Meeting – 3rd Monday of every month (Sept. – June) 
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Baby Bottle Campaign: The OptionS Pregnancy Centre Baby Bottle Campaign is a unique approach to 

raising awareness regarding abortion and unplanned pregnancies, and a method of supporting this organiza-

tion financially.  Plastic baby bottles were distributed at the church on Mother’s Day, to be filled with coins 

and returned on Father’s Day. Please be sure to sign up on the sheet at the back and pick up a baby bottle. 

Your support of this important cause is greatly appreciated.  

 

A Spiritual Journey With Mary – As May is the Month of Mary, we invite you to come together for an 

hour of scripture, reflection, discussion and fellowship as we journey the life of our Blessed Mother.  The 

next session is Tuesday, May 31st at 2 PM and the final session for spring will be June 8 at 2 PM.  The 

remaining sessions will resume in the fall. For more information please call Pat Wolensky at 842-4626.     

      Donations towards the cost of materials would be welcome. 
  
5th Sunday Rosary - The Knights of Columbus invite all to come together to join in praying The 5th Sunday 

Rosary, on Sunday, May 29th at 2:30 PM in the church. 
 

Knights of Columbus - General Council meeting: May 30 beginning with Mass at 7 PM and meeting @ 7:30 

pm in the Knights Room.   Voting for the 2016 / 2017 Executive will happen at this meeting.  We NEED a  

Financial Secretary!  
 

Caterer / Coordinator Required for McKenna Hall – Food handler’s course required, includes all food preparation 

& scheduling / booking all events at the hall.  Experience is an asset. Apply by May 30/16; Start date Aug.10/16. 

Interested applicants please forward resume to: McKenna Caterer, 447 Tom Hart Dr. Weyburn, SK S4H 2X8 

 

 Lector Schedules – there are still some waiting to be picked up from the pamphlet rack!  
 
Syrian Refugee Families: We have an up to date list of items that we are still in need of – we ask that you please look at 

the sheets in the foyer and put your name beside what you would like to donate and then bring to the office – within the 

week. We would like to have the lists filled and items delivered as soon as possible.  Thank you!   

 

 

Eucharistic Services Intentions 

Mon. May  30 9:00   AM  Florence Ball 

  7:00   PM Knights of Columbus Mass K of C Members 

Tues. May  31 9:00   AM  Mary Kerunsky+ 

Wed. June  01 9:00   AM  Beatrice Johnstone+ 

Thurs. June  02 7:30   AM Fr to Deanery Mtg Ken & Nel Milatz 

Fri. June  03 12:10  PM First Friday Jerome & Valerie Nimegeers 

  5:00   PM Benediction  

Sat. June  04 8:00   AM   

  10:00 AM Mass at Tatagwa  

  5:00   PM  Nell Murphy+ 

Sun. June  05 9:00   AM   

  10:45 AM  Kay Mickalishen+ 

 St. Mary’s    

Sun. June  05 12:30   PM   

Welcome Visitors &  

New Parish Members!    
New parishioners are asked  

to complete a  

“New Parishioner” form,  

located on the table in the 

foyer.  Thank you! 

Readings for  

May 21 & 22 

Proverbs 8:22-31 
Romans 5:1-5 
John 16:12-15 

Prayers for the Sick: 
Michelle Kapell, Norbert Wilkes, Wanda Dorosz, Darren Polasek, Laura Ullrich, Paul Moldenhauer, Stan Mickalishen, Jeannie Lemieux, Don 

Sturgeon,  Lara Horack, Michael Clemens, Carmelo Lozada Clase, Laurette Fradette, Eileen Walkeden, Joseph Tokarz, Lynn Koloski, Shirley 

Woodard, Tom Deutscher, Jerome Nimegeers, Harry Schiller, Joe Maas, Sandra Mryglod, Beryl Mazur. 

Welcome Visitors &  

New Parish Members!    
New parishioners are asked  

to complete a  

“New Parishioner” form,  

located on the table in the 

foyer.  Thank you! 

Readings  

for June 4 & 5 

1 Kings 17:17-21a 

Galatians 1:11-19 

Luke 7:11-17 

Congratulations and Welcome to the following children that were baptized at St. Vincent de Paul Parish, 

On Sunday, May 22, 2016:   Tatum Aster Purdue, daughter of Dawn & Sean  

                                              Kaden Michael Ryan, son of Raylene & Peter 

                   Cassandra Khloe Asonio, daughter of Luvi & Recto 
May they grow to know and follow the Lord Jesus, through the grace they have received and  

the help and prayers of their parents, Godparents and parish community. 
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CRAVE Kids Club!! For grades 2, 3 & 4 Tuesdays and Wednesdays …from 3:45 – 5:00 in the children’s Liturgy  

Room. Due to limited space, children should be registered before attending. For more information contact Elise at 

elisewinter@hotmail.ca 

  

 The Following Funeral Lunch teams will be called first to serve the next funeral lunches: T5 (Donna & 

 Renee),  T4 (Marilyn & Ev) & T1 (Rose & Emily). 

   
Baptism Preparation Class is scheduled June 18  from 9 AM – 12 PM. Please call the office to register for the 

date that works best for you! Certain criteria must be met when choosing Godparents. For complete information 

regarding this very important decision go to our website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca. Please share this with anyone you 

know that this may pertain to. After this date, the next classes will take place in the fall.   
 

 

 
            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forget Annual Pilgrimage: Sunday, June 12, 2016 at Our Lady of La Salette Shrine in Forget, SK  

              2:00 PM – Holy Hour  3:00 PM - Reconciliation 3:30 PM - Procession to the Shrine & Recitation of the 

            Rosary  4:00 PM – Mass celebrated by Bishop James Weisgerber  

                         Following the Mass, supper will be available at the Stoughton Legion Hall. All are welcome!  

                          All are invited to join in a day of faith and fellowship! Please bring a lawn chair to use at the shrine. 

 
 

Kenosee Boys and Girls Camp, located in the beautiful Moose Mountain Provincial Park in SE Saskatchewan, is now accept-

ing  2016 camp registrations for Boys and Girls aged 6 – 14 at time of registration. We are also happy to offer a full 

week of FAMILY CAMP for the entire family. These camps happen during the month of July. For more information 

call Edrina Sinclair at (306) 577-4624 or visit us online at www.CampKenosee.net. Online registration and payment 

available. 

 

Getting married before November 2016?  Last chance to participate in a Catholic Engaged Encounter weekend marriage 

retreat.  This diocesan approved marriage preparation course has a few spots open in our June 3 - 5, 2016 weekend near 

Wolseley, SK.  For more information or to register go to www.ceewest.com and click on "Regina" or call Ann and Jeff  

Denton at (306)-586-0934.    

 

Burns-Hanley located in Regina  is offering coupons which provide a 10% discount for one year of shopping  for 

 faith-inspiring gifts as well as bibles, music CD’s, religious coloring and activity books, religious toys  and  many  other 

items. Coupons can be picked up at the parish office. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assisted Suicide and Euthanasia – Think About It 
Patients who enter a hospital expecting compassion as they live their last months, weeks or days should not 

have to worry about being euthanized based on someone’s judgment about their quality of life. 

 Care can never be killing.  
For further information www.livegivinglove.com or http://www.chassk.ca/ethics/euthanasia.php 

 A Filipino Mass is celebrated on the third Sunday of each month at 5 PM. A pot-luck supper follows at McKenna Hall.  All are welcome!  

Local Notes……The Pioneer Woman Sculpture committee announces the publication of the stories that were sub-

mitted over the past 2 years.  The stories are available online at www.weyburnsculpture.com.  The individual sto-

ries can be printed if desired. Tell your family and friends here and away as all can access the stories from their 

phones, tablet, or computer.  Enjoy and wonder at the determination and legacy these amazing women have left us! 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL PUBLIC GENERAL  

SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETINGS 

St. Olivier School – June 7th – 7 pm  

325 Beckwell Ave - Radville 

 Public Meetings are scheduled for the purpose of electing members to their School Community Councils.  
Nomination forms can be picked up at the schools during regular school hours. Completed nomination forms are to be re-
turned to the schools by no later than 7:00 pm the nights of the meetings.  
The attendance area of each individual school is the boundary for the election of the School Community Council members. 
The Election Manual developed by the Holy Family RCSSD #140 may be viewed at the schools.  
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 This Week’s Ministry –  

May 28 - 29 

Ministries Next Week’s Ministry – 

June 4 - 5 

Sat. 5:00 D’Arcy Megenbir Readers Ingri Roman 

Sun 9:00 Connie Regier, Shannon Tuchscherer  Claire Kuhn, Lynn Colquhoun 

Sun 10:45 Jerome Sidloski, Karen Sidloski  Val Wing, Jennifer Woodard 

Sat 5:00 Jo Martin                    Stephen Zackrisson 

Janice Seitz                 Brian Winter 

Delois Sunde               Dave Cruerer 

                                     Lloyd Zyla           

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Rose Loos                      Kathy Williams 

Margaret Tuchscherer   Andy Broccolo 

Bruno Tuchscherer        Roberto Roman 

                                       Kim Haupstein  

Sun 9:00  Cecile Sellinger           Jean Janoski 

Lavine Stepp               Joe Janoski 

Christine Marcotte      Cheryl Anderson 

                                    Jean Woodard 

 Theresa Istace                Stan Zaluski 

Cherise Hein                  Audrey Rydzik 

Bonita Larson                Pat Wolensky 

                                       Dianne Haider 

Sun 10:45                        Ron Klein                   Judy Van Betuw 

Pat Benning                Val Wing 

Frank Porte                 Helene Gordon 

                                    Danette Tracey 

                   Stella Hoffart                 Marga Cugnet 

Gordon Rutten               _____________ 

Bonnie Sidloski             Aime Isabey 

                                       Dorothy Rist 

Sat 5:00 Holly Ferguson Children’s 

Liturgy 
Soles Family 

Sun 9:00 Christie McKenzie Ingri Roman 

Sun 10:45 Cody Vilcu Michelle Walkeden, Karissa Vilcu 

Sat 5:00 Jordan & Joshua Zackrisson, John Barretto, 

Ethan Petlock 
Servers Dominic Soles, Emily Soles, Dakota Button 

Sun 9:00    

Sun 10:45 Wes Lonoway, Camille Goski, Ray Durand Acolytes Stella Hoffart, Gordon Rutten, Bonnie Sidloski 

Sat. 5:00 Roberto Roman Computer/ 

Projector 

Chad Fingler 

Sun. 9:00 Carole Milo Carole Milo 

Sun 10:45 Harazny Family  Bonnie Sidloski 

Sat 5:00 Jeff & Mary Ann Flaaten,  

Bonnie & Frank Kaip, Olga Van Staveren 
Hospitality Mike Moser, Jim Wanner,  

Rhonda Baudria, Jean Reich 

Sun 9:00 John Nikolejsin, Omer & Christine Marcotte, 

Lorne & Colette Horack, Julian Goski 
 Darrell Yakimowski, Yvonne Kerr, 

Colquhoun Family, Juliet Ostrea 

Sun 10:45 Judy & Mel Van Betuw, Gordon Rutten, 

Danette & Calvin Tracey 
 Norm Mondor, Al Pitre, Joe Glab, 

Roberto Roman, Sheldon LeBlanc 

  Deana Mainil, Randy & Janet Schiller Counters Dave Creurer, Rob Labbie, Darrell Yakimowski 

FROM PASTOR’S DESK: 

      From the example of Abram giving a tithe or tenth of everything he had to the priest Melchizedek to Jesus’ exhortation to the 

twelve apostles to provide food themselves to the large crowd, today’s multiplication of the loaves from the meager amount of 

five loaves and two fish is an invitation to become generous with whatever the Lord has given us. The stewardship of our re-

sources, temporal or personal, is very much connected to the overall stewardship of our time and abilities when it comes to 

others, whether they are family, friends or even strangers. Chances are good that if we find it hard to spend time listening or 

helping others, that we will also limit how much we are willing to give monetarily to assisting others, and vice versa. Those who 

are naturally inclined to go out of their way to show supportive listening and compassionate help to those in need won’t mind 

being generous financially in their support of God’s work within the Church and beyond. During these economic hardships and 

the general downturn in the overall economy, it is perhaps understandable why some people might be inclined to pull back and 

to give more conservatively and much less to those institutions and charities who are dependent upon their good will and gener-

osity just as much, if not more during these harder times, than in times of prosperity and more affluence. Tithing may seem out 

of reach for many, but breaking it down over a period of time may make it more attainable than some might think at first. Nor 

should we regard 10 % the maximum that we can give; it all depends on our point of view and what we value and where we are 

hoping to leave a legacy.  Do we give a set amount every Sunday based on something we decided upon years ago and has re-

mained constant through the years despite the smaller buying power of that dollar over inflation and time? Do we give from the 

top of our income, or simply what is left over after everything else is taken care of and really is hardly more than what is left 

over and surplus to us, something we will not miss in the least? As we reflect upon the gift and legacy of those who built this parish 

and McKenna Auditorium over the years, how do we ensure that this legacy we have received continues to thrive and remain strong for the 

upcoming generations? While these physical and concrete structures are finite in themselves, yet through their life expectancy they provide a 

much needed physical space to gather and worship, to meet and discuss, to come together and to socialize and to build up the bonds that we 

share in Christ, all of which would be harder if not impossible to sustain over the long haul. We bear a responsibility to look after, to pre-

serve and to enhance what we have received through the efforts of others.  May God bless with greater generosity and mercy, for God is 

certainly generous and merciful with us. Thanks be to God! 


